
 

 



Mike Reynolds 

Superintendent 

Death Valley National Park 

760-786-3240 

On Tue, Oct 3, 2017 at 3:18 PM, Penman-Brotzman, Jonathan <jonathan_brotzman@nps.gov> 

wrote: 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Brunner, Julia <julia_f_brunner@nps.gov> 

Date: Tue, Oct 3, 2017 at 2:27 PM 

Subject: draft letter accepting BMC's "plan of operations" 

To: "Penman-Brotzman, Jonathan" <jonathan_brotzman@nps.gov> 

Cc: Lisa Norby <lisa_norby@nps.gov> 

Hi Jonathan -- as we discussed, I suggest that the NPS should accept BMC's Sept. 11 letter 

as a "proposed plan of operations" and initiate review and compliance under our 9A 

regulations. I know that BMC's letter does not come close to a real plan, but given the current 

administration's priorities, I think we should just accept it as a proposed plan and move on. 

So I am sending you a draft acceptance letter. I am also sending you our old "NPS 

Procedures" document which explains the step-by-step approach for evaluating real plans of 

operation for mining claims and millsites. 

As we discussed earlier today, one of the steps described in our 9A regs and the procedures 

is to publicize the proposed plan in the Federal Register. I sent an email to our Federal 

Register liaison, asking about how quickly the Federal Register process is working these 

days, but haven't heard back. I sort of feel as though this step has been supplanted by our 

ability to post project descriptions and EAs on PEPC, but let's talk tomorrow. 

Thanks, 
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Julia Brunner 

Energy and Minerals Branch 

Geologic Resources Division 

National Park Service 

303-969-2012 

 


